
Extraordinary Circumstances 
 

   WOCD-LD’s licensed site, ASR 1215109, had the copper wiring stolen. Therefore, we are 
requesting Special Temporary Authorization (STA) to move to the site outlined in a previously 
granted construction permit, 0000158154. 

   The STA will allow WOCD-LD to stay on the air until it can be decided if it is even possible to 
replace the wiring. 

   The STA will best serve the public by not causing a disruption of WOCD-LD’s programming in 
the area.   


